
Joint Cargon Reduction Committee 

CO Oregon St Representative Cliff Bentz 

900 Court St. NE, S-403 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

Dear Cliff, 

I hope that you can convey to this subcommittee that this Carbon Pricing will most certainly harm this 

East side of the State of Oregon. 

As a best-case scenario, I see major damage to the economic foundation to this area. If this passage 

does not bankrupt this area, it will have no positive benefits that I can see. 

We are doing much in this area with lowering the emissions from our ag equipment and transportation 

equipment and being good stewards of out environment. The environment is our life blood. 

We do not need to have them dictating how business is done more so than they already are. 

This is a really bad idea with no upside that I can see from here. 

 

Thank you for your support of our area. 

 

 

John W Faw 

2208 Sunset Drive 

Ontario, Oregon 97914 

208-739-2925 


